
Dear All 

 

’Stationers is pleased to announce that this year’s Innovation Awards celebrate their 10th 

anniversary and to mark this important milestone we have taken the decision to elevate these 

awards to ’The Awards of the Awards’ so please send in your Innovation winners from your own 

Trade Association Awards to have a chance of winning these prestigious Industry Awards.' 

 

 
Thanks 
Debbie 
 

 

 

 
Debbie Waldron-Hoines 
07970 626412 
 

 

 
 


